
September
Twenty-seventh1920.

Sergt. Marshall Hodgson, 
Canadian Army Pay Corps, 
Canadian Building, 
Ottawa.

My dear Hodgson:-
I m in receipt of your letter of September 22nd, and have this day written to 

Colonel Began speaking a word in your behalf. I 
hope that matters can e arranged satisfactorily to you.

ith 11 good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully.


